
Marysville Borough Sewer & Sanitation Committee            
February 1, 2016 

5:45 PM 
Minutes 

 

Chair: Steve Copp  Members: Allen Metzger, Larry Little  
 
  
Operators: Lonnie Sarver, Dennis Wilson      

 
 
  1.  Sewer Separation Project 
   The committee discussed how to finance the project and when to start the 
   engineering of the project. The agreement was to move forward with the  
   aerial survey and add to the survey from the borough line with Rye Twp.  
   to the South Main Street that was already quoted. This line item will be  
   placed on the council agenda. The committee agreed that they need to  
   know the cost of the project before we can go for financing. Or at least a  
   better total cost to work with for the financing.  
 
 
  2.  Refuse Billing for Vacancy  
   Scott reported that he would like to talk to Advance Disposal our refuse  
   hauler for the borough about reducing the business and residential by  
   10% or what numbers our vacancy reports tell us. We are being billed for  
   every business and residential structure and at least 10% of those do not  
   have refuse to pick up. The committee approved for Scott to investigate  
   the issue.  
    
 
   
 
 
 
   
    
 
    
  
    
   

   
Next Meeting Monday, March 7, 2016 

 


